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Low Income Household Water Assistance Program 

(LI-HWAP) Starts October 27 

The Ohio Department of Development and OIC of Clark County, Inc. will help income-eligible 
Ohioans with water and wastewater assistance. The Low Income Household Water 
Assistance Program provides eligible Ohioans assistance paying water and wastewater bills.  

 
The program runs from 

October 27st, 2021 until September 30th, 2022 
 

TO APPLY: 
Schedule an appointment by calling:     

937-342-3186 
OR 

Schedule online by visiting:   app.capappointments.com 
 

AFTER SCHEDULING AN APPOINTMENT,  
customers MUST submit copies of all required documentation listed below  

no later than 24 hours BEFORE their appointment date and time 
in to the drop box located at: 

920 West Main Street, Springfield 
OIC Administrative Office in the Foyer/Lobby 

 

REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION 
 

 Most recent water/wastewater bill and water utility account numbers 
 

 Citizenship or legal residency documentation including ID for applicant, in addition 
to copies of Social Security Cards (or Birth Certificates if Social Security Card is 
unavailable) for all household members (must be clear viewable copies) 

 

 Verification of all household income (gross amount)- for 30 days or past 12 
months (for all household members 18 yrs and older)  

 
 OR Disability documentation (if applicable) 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Call Clark County HEAP Office at: 

937-325-8366 
or  

email: help@oicofclarkco.org 
 

For contact information of your local Energy Assistance provider, 
call (800) 282-0880 (hearing impaired clients may dial 711 for assistance),  

or visit www.energyhelp.ohio.gov.

OIC of Clark County: 927-325-8366 
help@oicofclarkco.org 

 

Ohio Department of Development 
Contact: Megan Nagy 
Megan.Nagy@development.ohio.gov 


